

Bishop Martin Church of England Primary School



Church Road Woolton Liverpool L25 5JF Tel: 0151 428 6295 E-mail: d.pearce@ldst.org.uk Website: www.bishopmartince.co.uk

Learning Together, in God's Love

20.05.19

Dear Parents and Carers,

New Parents and Carers Reception Class Meeting

We are delighted that you have confirmed that you would like your child to join our Reception Class. Everybody in the Foundation Stage is really looking forward to September and the chance to get to know all of the new Reception children and their parents and carers.

On **Wednesday 19th June 2019 at 2.15pm**, we would like to invite you to our school for a **Reception Parents Welcome Afternoon**. This will be an opportunity for you to meet your child's new teachers and to talk about the different things that your child will be learning and doing with us in school. This is a meeting for parents.

Another important part of starting with us is arranging a 'Home Visit'. We find that 'Home Visits' are a great opportunity for you and your child to meet us, get to know us and vice versa and the Welcome Afternoon is an ideal time to organise this.

We would also like to invite your child into our setting, so that they can get to know some of the other children and staff. We find this really supports the children to settle into our school well. These will be on the following dates and if your child is happy to stay, you don't need to stay with them.

The visits to school will take place on the following dates;

Wednesday 26th June 9.00am until 10.00am Wednesday 3rd July 9.00am until 10.00am Wednesday 17th July 9.00am until 10.00am

Our Reception children will start on Thursday 5th September, at 8.45am.

We look forward to meeting you on Wednesday 19th June at 2.15pm. Please contact the school office on 0151 428 6295 or email d.pearce@ldst.org.uk to confirm your attendance.

Yours sincerely,

Emma Rowley Early Years Leader















